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Ms. Sarah Taylor selected as the new

Superintendent/6-12 Principal of Fairview Area Schools

Fairview, MI. – From the interviews at a Fairview Area Schools Board Meeting on

Thursday, November 17, 2022, the Fairview Area Schools Board of Education has

offered the Superintendent/6-12 Principal position to Ms. Sarah Taylor pending

the agreement of a contract with the Board of Education.

Ms. Taylor currently serves as the Fairview Elementary principal. She has also

gained experience while working at Pennfield Schools, where she served as a

principal at Purdy Elementary and also the assistant principal at Dunlap

Elementary. While working at Comstock Schools, Sarah was the 6th-8th grade

Math Interventionist. Lastly, Sarah served at the Interim Middle

School/Elementary Assistant Principal and 7th grade math, ELA, RTI and science

teacher while at Paw Paw Schools.

She replaces Jim Gendernalik who has been the interim superintendent since

August 2022.

The targeted starting date for Sarah is January 1, 2023.


